
The Newcastle Philatelic Society is pleased to be able to invite you to a 

display presented by Mick Drury: 
 

When  -  in the afternoon of Thursday 14 November 2024. 

 

Where  -  at our meeting venue, the Pasterfield Centre, Horizon Drive, Cameron Park. This is a 

new suburb to the west of Newcastle, about 2km east of the M1 Pacific Motorway (formerly 

known as the F3). The Cardiff and Newcastle turn-offs are about 80 minutes from Wahroonga, 

then another 5 minutes to Cameron Park. 

 

Cameron Park has a modern shopping centre, with a hotel / bistro, MacDonalds, Oporto, other 

food outlets, a Woolworths, as well as a library and mining museum. 

 

The Pasterfield Centre is 1km away, with ample parking, modern toilets and plenty of natural 

light. The area is flat and easily accessible. 

 

The NPS will provide tea / coffee and light refreshments. No charge. Please keep food and 

drink away from the stamps. 

 

Details of train travel will be provided later. From Sydney, alight at Cardiff and taxi / uber to 

Cameron Park, about 5 km. 

 

Doors open at 12 noon, introductions from about 1.00pm. (Still to be confirmed). 

 

Mick’s display will be on: 

 

 1.  KGV Postal cards, probably the most comprehensive collection ever formed 

 

 2.  KGV stamps, with all values and shades represented.  

  Mick may have time to identify your unknown or dubious shades. 

 

The display will be laid flat on tables, please do not pick them up. There is plenty of natural 

light and overhead fluorescent lighting. 

 

Mick will also donate 3 lucky door prizes, of his choice, each with a certificate of authenticity. 

 

We ask that you RSVP approx numbers the week before, so we can put out the correct amount 

of furniture and cater for refreshments. 

 

Enquiries etc to NPS President Greg Laidler, glaidler@bigpond.com,  0418 266 779 

 

Mick was born and grew up in Newcastle, at least one of our members played cricket with him 

in his teenage years. Mick now lives in the Bryon Region in the northern rivers of NSW. 
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